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This week we have: 

- Written stories based on the book we have been looking at for World Book Day; Free Fall. 

- Converted lengths using metres, centimetres and millimetres. 

- Created some Free Fall Art. 

- Flipped pancakes and played hand ball in PE. 

- Written like Ancient Egyptians.  

 

The class had a great time flipping pancakes on Tuesday in PE. We had some very impressive 

scores and the results will be announced soon.  

Thank you to those of you who donated books for our book swap this week, all the children 

were able to choose a book to take home. The class also really enjoyed coming to school in their PJs 

for World Book Day on Thursday. As part of World Book Day we had a group reading session with 

Year 1 and 6 where we read our favourite books (or reading books) to each other.   

Next week is science week! The class is going to be very busy conducting different experiments, 

having talks from scientists and taking part in science demonstrations. It is going to be extremely fun 

and we are going to be learning a lot.  

This week’s homework involves some maths fluency questions, spellings are common 

exception words with the ‘a’ sound and Science homework for the upcoming science week. The 

science week homework has been sent out via email. Miss Parry would like each child to conduct 

their own experiment at home and present their results. How the children present their experiment 

and results is up to them (examples include; posters, reports, booklets and leaflets). All science week 

homework will be displayed on our science week display in the classroom. The deadline for this 

homework is the 27th of March.  

Finally Mid-Year reports have been sent out today. Along with these Mid-Year Reports a 

letter about swimming has also been sent home. 

See you next week week. 

Mr Brown 


